Dear Thunder Spring Homeowner:

I would like to welcome all the homeowners and their guests to the 2005 Summer Season at the Bigwood Golf Course at Thunder Spring.  My name is David Hardison and I am the new head golf professional at the facility.  I have had some great experiences here in the Sun Valley/Ketchum area having been the Director of Golf at the Elkhorn Resort in the 1990’s.  My wife, Donna, and I are excited to be back in the valley and look forward to meeting all of you.

Great things are happening at the Bigwood and I would like to mention a few of them if you have not played or stopped by in recent years.

First off is the new clubhouse situated just below your condominium complex adjacent to the golf course.  This is also the office of your homeowners association.  The golf shop is nicely decorated, and we have a full line of the latest apparel and equipment with the best prices and the friendliest staff.

The golf course itself has seen some great changes and improvements.  Norm Shorts, Golf Course Superintendent, and his staff have been working many hours this spring to make sure that you have the best playing conditions possible.

The greens are in their best shape ever.  As the weather warms, the whole course is starting to burst into a lush green.  Several new pieces of equipment have helped Norm and his staff properly prepare and maintain the course for play on a daily basis.  Bigwood is truly one of the best 9 hole courses in the country and it’s right out your front door!

So, I would like to invite you and your guests to experience the “new” Bigwood.  New this season will be a reduced green fee rate for all Thunder Spring homeowners and their in-house guests.  Just $20 for 9 holes walking per person, or an additional $10 with a cart.  Please call the golf shop or stop by for tee times and more details about Bigwood at Thunder Spring.

Happy Golfing

David Hardison

PGA Golf Professional

(208) 726-4024

